
OLD CESTREFELDIANS’ TRUST 2020 A.G.M. 

 

The Old Cestrefeldians’ Trust held its 6th Annual General Meeting at 

mid-day on 11th August as scheduled at 12 Tennyson Avenue, 

Chesterfield. The A.G.M. took place alongside a Trustees meeting to 

which all present were invited (as usual). 

Attendees’ health was protected by holding the meeting in an “event 

shelter” in the garden and was blessed with fine, warm weather. 

The four Trustees – Frank Gorman, Tom Roberts, Tony Hine and Robert 

Woodhead attended and were very pleased to have with them Trust 

members Philip Riden, John Roberts and Derrick Priestley. 

The two Trustees retiring by rotation – Frank Gorman and Tom Roberts 

were re-elected and the Accounts to 31st March 2020, having been 

circulated to all members earlier in the year were formally noted. 

Amongst other matters, the Trustees meeting reviewed the progress 

with educational project grants and bursaries for the benefit of local 

youngsters made via the School, College etc. involved.  Covid-19 has 

added to communication difficulties in this respect. 

It was noted that Philip Riden has made great progress in building a 

comprehensive personal background to all names on the World War II 

memorial board.  A project to clean the memorial boards (again) 

followed by a surface treatment to obviate further cleaning is also on 

the blocks. 


